
 

  

Our Ref:  2015/056/Jbr/Dsj 
 
 
December 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE:  Non-Uniform Day – 18 December 2015 
 
I am writing to you to inform you of a non-uniform day at the Academy on Friday 18 December 
2015. 
 
We are asking for all students who wish to be out of Academy uniform/dress to make a 
contribution of either; 
 

 £1.00 which will be donated to the Text Santa appeal. 
 

 A contribution of non-perishable food items (tins or packet food) to help us support the 
local food bank.  
 

We hope that you will help us with your support with the charities.  Students can bring the food 
items into Reception. 
 
Also can I remind you of the final day of term, Friday 18 December 2015, students will be 
dismissed at 1.30 pm. 
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 
Mr J Robson 
Principal 
 
 


